Written Notice
For My Dissatisfaction of the ACIP

Dear Escambia County Schools
This is a written notice for my dissatisfaction of the ACIP (Alabama Continous Improvement Plan) 
Specifically:___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
The ACIP is an on-going, working document that is designed to guide the school improvement effort of the school. The plan is developed around a comprehensive needs assessment. The plan should be implemented, regularly monitored, and revised as necessary. The plan is based on students’ needs to ensure that students are provided opportunties to meet the challenging State academic standards.
Schools are required to have an ACIP Committee. The team must include the following: teachers, administrators, parents and other appropiate staff members. 
Escambia County Schools values excellence and integrity. Please outline your ACIP concerns below: _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
We will submit your concerns to the Escambia County School District for consideration. Thank you for your feedback and concerns.
Parent’s Name______________________________________     Date:_____________________
Parent’s email address:_________________________  phone number:____________________
School’s Name: _________________________________________________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please submit your written notice to the Principal of the school. The Principal will in turn submit it to the Director of Federal Programs – Ashley Mosley (Ashley.mosley@escoschools.net)









